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In March 2022 we consulted on whether to make the trial 
changes on College Place permanent to make it easier to 
travel by bike between Plender Street and Royal College 
Street. Thank you to everyone who shared their views. We 
have decided to make the following permanent changes:

• Keeping northbound cycling between Royal College
Street and Plender Street

• Keeping the traffic islands to separate northbound
cyclists at the junctions of Plender Street

• Keeping signage and on street cycle symbols and other
markings showing permitted cycle route.

• Keeping waiting and loading prohibitions
(double yellow lines with double kerb blips) around the
junctions with Plender Street and Royal College Street 
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Making your streets safer and healthier

We will also be making these new permanent changes by 
the end of the year:

• Adding double yellow lines and double painted blips to
the three raised crossing areas on College Place between
Plender Street and Royal College Street, to discourage
parking and make it easier for people to cross the street.

You can read the decision report and 
our feedback to the 10 consultation responses 
on our website, which you can access using the 
link below or the QR code. If you have any 
questions you can email  
safetravel@camden.gov.uk or call 020 7974 
4444 

Find out more

Statutory traffic orders, where required for new 
parts of the scheme proposed following the initial 
trial, and how you can respond will be displayed on 
notices on local streets and in the Camden New
Journal. They will also be added to our website:
camden.gov.uk/recently-advertisedproposals

Have your say
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